City of Fredonia
1101 2nd Avenue
Columbus Junction, IA  52738

August 1, 2025

Dear Resident, 

We have hired a new city clerk. Kristen Clark has lived in Columbus Junction her whole life.  She also works at the Columbus Junction Public Library. This is a new role for her so please be patient. Her email address is fredoniacityclerk@yahoo.com and her office hours are Tuesday and Wednesday 12:00-4:00 PM. She has also started a Facebook page(City of Fredonia) so check it out and follow for updates and news. 
We also would like to remind our residents about Direct Deposit for paying your water bill. Enclosed is a sheet of paper that you can fill out and mail or drop off to city hall. There is another form enclosed for if you would like to go paperless and receive your bill through email.
August 4th the Columbus Library is hosting a FREE family event at Chautauqua Park at 4:00 PM until 6:00 PM. Bring old clothes and shoes that can get dirty/wet and enjoy a Foam Party and a few other activities.
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